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Yeşim Group paved the way to IB for Şükrü Şankaya Anatolian High School (ŞŞAL) students
As a strategic business partner of global brands, Yeşim Group reinforces its role as a pioneering company in textiles and ready-to-wear with its support for education. Yeşim Group supported the approval of Şükrü Şankaya Anatolian High School to the IB Program, paving the way for students to receive education at international standards and prepare them for the future more strongly.
Acting with the principle of giving back to society what it receives from society with its corporate social responsibility approach, Yeşim Group continues to be an exemplary model with its projects in the field of education.
Taking responsibility for the students of Şükrü Şankaya Anatolian High School (ŞŞAL), which was gifted to the world of education by the late Şükrü Şankaya, the founder of Yeşim Group, to receive education under better conditions and on an international scale, Yeşim Group supported ŞŞAL to be accepted to the International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma Program.
Acting with the vision of becoming a global player, Yeşim Group, in order to contribute to the upbringing of young people who are world citizens, made it possible for both the teaching staff to receive the necessary trainings and the physical facilities of the school to be made suitable for this system in order to implement the IB Diploma Program at ŞŞAL.
ŞŞAL was entitled to participate in the IB Diploma Program, to which 4 institutions in Bursa, two of which were previously accepted by the General Directorate of Special Education and two by the General Directorate of Religious Education, thus becoming the only school affiliated to the General Directorate of Secondary Education among the project schools in Bursa.
As a result of the comprehensive, two-year pre-university program, which is open to 10th grade students from Bursa Şükrü Şankaya Anatolian High School who meet the admission criteria for the program, students will be entitled to receive the internationally recognized IB Diploma if they are successful in their final exams.
Şenol Şankaya, CEO of Yeşim Group, made statements about ŞŞAL's participation in the IB Diploma Program and said, "We are very pleased that the school founded by my father Şükrü Şankaya and named after him has been accepted into such an important program. Education was extremely important for my father. It will make us proud that our students graduating from here will also receive education at international standards and will be the ones who influence the global arena in the future."
Noting that his father Şükrü Şankaya attached great importance to the schools bearing his name, followed them and was proud of their achievements, Şankaya said, "We, as Yeşim Group and Şankaya Family, are working with all our efforts to carry his legacy forward by taking his 'People First' philosophy as a guide. From now on, we will take all our responsibilities for the development of our students."


Yeşim Ömeroğlu Ünlü, Principal of ŞŞAL, thanked Yeşim Group and Şenol Şankaya for their support for their school to be included in the internationally recognized IB Program. Ömeroğlu Ünlü said, "Şenol Şankaya did not withhold his support from us at this point with his usual positive approach. We are grateful to him for the support he has provided us so far in meeting all kinds of needs of our school and our students."
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